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Enactment of this bill will not require additional appropriations.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Enactment of this bill may lead to some additional costs to school districts and charter schools due to 
requirements of contracting "for the collection of recyclable material". However, there will be some 
offsets to waste removal fees in the amount of recyclable material. Costs or any cost savings will be 
largely dependent on contract negotiation of school districts and charter schools with local waste 
removal and recycling services.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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